
 
 

            
 
 
         October 6, 2016 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
With regard to the recently released Judicial Review of the DeGroote School of Business the 
MUFA Executive would like to comment: 
 
 
1.   We respect the Judicial Review process. 
 
2.   In light of the protracted, expensive process that culminated in the Judicial Review, 

we look forward to working with the administration to better the policies and policy 
framework pertaining to faculty within the university. 

 
 
http://dailynews.mcmaster.ca/worth-mentioning/superior-court-of-justice-upholds-most-
findings-of-school-of-business-tribunal/ 
 
http://www.caut.ca/news/2016/09/28/ontario-court-quashes-mcmaster-penalties 
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